
Dear Senator Rarick, 
 
As a 4 year letterman (1971-1974) at the University of Minnesota, I am grieved at the elimination of 
Men’s Indoor Track and 2 other Men’s sports.  The decision to permanently eliminate these sports due 
to a “temporary” fiscal deficit during a pandemic doesn’t seem to hold water with the recent multi-year, 
multi-million dollar contract make-overs for two other Men’s sports head coaches (and assistants), and 
the President of the University. 
 
A hearing on February 15th is tentative and I want to make sure that it takes place.  Know that I am 
watching and want to see positive movement towards the reinstatement of the said sports. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dan Humes (Track 71-74) 
Faith in Minnesota 
 


